
Caseville Township Planning Commission 
April 5, 2022 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:30 p.m. by Doug Grates.  
 
Present:  Doug Grates, Chairman 
   Charles Morden, Vice Chairman 
   Jerry Platko, Secretary  
   Kathy Wroblewski  
   Gail Atkins 
   Robert Whitefoot 
   Michelle Stirrett, Recording Secretary  
 
Excused: Ron George.  
 
Motion by Morden second by Whitefoot to approve the March 8, 2022 minutes. Motion carried.  
 
Board Liaison Report:  Platko reported that the Board passed a resolution to place a proposal to renew 
the Insect suppression millage on the August ballot, the Board will be upgrading the storage buildings on 
the Township property with electricity, and the Marina will be opening May 1, 2022.  
 
Master Plan – Steering Committee Appointments 
 
Discussion was held on the timeframe flow chart for the Master Plan update and the need to look for 
citizens to be part of the steering committee. It was suggested that an ad be placed in the Tribune, View 
and Township website for candidates. Discussion was held on the purpose and makeup of the 
committee, number of meetings, and criteria for selection. Motion by Atkins second by Morden to 
request that Arthur Mullin be available at the May meeting to explain the purpose of the committee and 
to assist in direct of the selection process. Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments: None.  
 
Board Comments:  
 
Whitefoot:  Wants to adhere to the schedule from Wade Trim but needs direction on the Committee’s 
purpose.  
 
Morden: Agreed with Whitefoot – need to get things going.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:04 p.m.  
 
 
 
Michelle Stirrett 
Recording Secretary  


